
NOTICE TO BIDDERS
Sealed bids will be received by
the Upper St. Clair Township
School  District  in  the
Administrative  Offices,  1775
McLaughlin Run Road, Upper
St. Clair, PA 15241 until 9:00
am, prevailing time, March 21,
2025, and will be opened at
the same hour. Upper St. Clair
School  District  is  accepting
proposals  for  the  purchase
and  installation  of  one  (1)
video scoreboard  and one
(1) non-video scoreboard for
the  High  School
Gymnasium.   Bid
Specifications  and  project
details  are  available  at:
https://uscsd.org
/scoreboard.   Interested
vendors  must  submit
proposals  in  accordance
with  the  provided
specifications  and
guidelines.   For  further
information, please refer to
the  bid  documents  at  the
link above. Upper St.  Clair
School  District  reserves
the right to reject any or all
bids.
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